
SEABOURN CRUISE LINE 

“Black River Caviar is very pleased to 

announce its new partnership with  

Seabourn Cruise Line. Both 

companies share the philosophy of 

providing their clients only with the 

finest quality products  and services 

in an environmentally responsible 

way. We are grateful to Seabourn 

for supporting sustainable farming, 

which is critical to the preservation 

of several sturgeon species. We 

consider it a great honor to be 

working with a company which is 

not only known as the pre-eminent 

luxury cruise line, but it is also the 

role model for environmental 

stewardship.”  

 

 

“Caviar is a luxury,” noted Richard 

Meadows, Seabourn’s president, 

“and as such, it is a part of the 

culinary repertoire on board our 

ships. Seabourn guests expect us to 

provide quality caviar,” he 

continued, “and they also share our 

concern for sustainability, so we are 

pleased to have discovered the Black 

River ossetra.” 

 

Please visit www.seabourn.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 30th, 2013. Montevideo, Uruguay. 
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